
Congratulations to Aaron & Lisa Muggeridge 

for the FIVE YEAR anniversary of operating 

their West Auckland Hydraulink FastFix   

Hose Repair business. Aaron is a qualified 

Heavy Automotive Engineer and has used his 

skills and expertise to build a very successful    

business! 

Thanks Aaron & Lisa, you are great to work 

with and it’s been a pleasure for the last 5 

years, lets look forward to the next 5! 

You can Contact Aaron on 0274 956538 

or call Waitemata Hydraulics on 8392040 


